
SAN FRANCISCO UPDATE
Bill Donohue comments on the controversy over
a proposed faculty handbook in the Archdiocese
of San Francisco:

Over  the  weekend,  I  spoke  to  San  Francisco  Archbishop
Salvatore  Cordileone.  He  is  very  much  in  command  of  the
situation, and appreciates the support of the Catholic League
and many other lay Catholics. Given his leadership, it is not
necessary for us to play a more active role, at least not for
now. But he knows that we are always willing to do what we do
best—play an ancillary role in defense of the clergy.

Please keep Archbishop Cordileone in your prayers. He is a
true prince of the Church.
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